
CALLED  TO  SERVE  T -SH IRTS
If you are interested in purchasing a blue 1U “Called
to Serve” T-shirts, please sent your payment $15 via
Zelle or Cash to treasurer@1usda.org.  Include your

name and shirt size in the Memo (E.g. Junia/L) If you
have any questions, email

community.service@1usda.org

“Praise be to the Lord, the God our Savior, who
daily bears our burdens ” 

Psalm 68:19 (NIV)

WEEK AT A WEEK AT A 
MAY 4 - 10, 2025
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GLANCE
1U’s first annual Health Fair is scheduled for

May 18 from 10 AM to 12 PM.  We have
partnered with several health professionals

to provide health screenings and health
resources to our community. We NEED

your participation to make this a success.
Please use the link to sign up as a

volunteer. (https://bit.ly/3GvvSuq). Lastly we
are now accepting used or new clothing
for our clothes closet.  We need clothing
for men, women and children of all ages.
Please NO formal dresses or men suits. 

Due to the current climate, our brothers and sisters are struggling as jobs are cut, prices increase and it is
increasingly dangerous to be out in public, come to church and work.  Some of our sister SDA churches in
the area are really struggling and community members are asking for help.  Will you join us by donating a

gift card to help these families?  Beginning May 10, and for the next four weeks, we will be collecting
donations and gift cards to grocery stores and gas stations.  Let’s share our blessings with our community!
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Children’s Ministry 
Needs YOU to  volunteer! We are in need of Sabbath School

Teachers
Please speak with a Children’s Ministry member after church.
Or send an email to children@1usda.org. Or sign up using the
following link.  https://firstuniversitysda.org/cmvolunteer

Volunteers
NEEDED! 

MAY 17TH 

The May Teaching Series focuses on
current events and their relationship to

prophecy.

BREAKINGBREAKING
BABYLONBABYLON

May 10: Mother’s Day Choral
Performance by Children’s Choir

May 17: Graduation Sabbath

SAVE THESAVE THESAVE THE      DATES!DATES!DATES!
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June 8 - 14: VBS: “Heroes of Faith”

May 10: HOPE IN HAND Gift Card Drive

Children’s Ministry is requiring parents to sign
in their children for Children’s Sabbath School
using a QR Code. 1U’s security team has been
providing volunteers to monitor children while

they transition from the sanctuary to the ministry
wing.  The QR Code is an effort to improve

safety and get an accurate count of each child.
Security volunteers will monitor the entrance to

the ministry wing.  Sabbath School starts
promptly at 12:00 PM.  Children will return to the

sanctuary at 1:00 PM.

Dreams and PropheciesDreams and Prophecies
May 24 - Children’s Church will align with the Breaking Babylon series.  May 24 - Children’s Church will align with the Breaking Babylon series.  

May 18: Health Fair
May 30: Children’s Church

Paint and Pizza Grow Group

O U T R E A C H  O P P O R T U N I T I E SO U T R E A C H  O P P O R T U N I T I E S
Outreach Ministry is joining up with

LifeSpring SDA for a morning of Service this
Saturday, May 10 from 8:30-11:30am.

Contact Junia LaFleur at
community.service@1usda.org to participate!
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  Cl ick this l ink to join a
grow group of your

choice.  
I f  you’re interested in

becoming a faci l itator,
please contact Kay

Lawrence at
growgroups@1usda.org

Click this link to join a grow group today! 
Interested in facilitating? Contact Kay Lawrence at growgroups@1usda.org  
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